
 

The Camelot 

Monthly Newsletter No. 78 
March Two 2019-2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
We are pleased to confirm that the government has announced significant 
support for all families with children entitled to Free School Meals— 
please see today’s announcement reported at  
www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-52098076 
 
 
 

Any parent/carer who thinks their child might be entitled to receive 
this significant weekly voucher is requested to urgently contact Miss 
Raven on office@camelot.southwark.sch.uk to complete the necessary 
forms to qualify for this payment. The sooner that this application form 
is completed the sooner any decision can be made regarding whether 
your child is entitled to be supported in this way. Action: Priority 

What an exceptional time 
What an exceptional response from your school  

The current situation forced on us all is certainly exceptional and extraordinary and 
we hope that all our children and families are prioritising following all the advice 
that is being given out at this time. Stay safe, stay inside and socially distance and 
wash hands are a number of the key messages we would reiterate to all and         
especially to our young children. We would also add stay safe online and remember 
the school values of Courage—Kindness—Resilience at this time. 
 

The staff team at Camelot School have been truly exceptional in responding: 
 Parents/carers have received study packs and daily emails for their children 
 Staff have launched a new virtual/online classroom for all our children 
 Teachers and inclusion staff have provided regular support to explain anything 
 Opening school on a daily basis for key worker children (we will remain open 

across the Easter holidays to support these families in their frontline work)  
 Continuing to offer the widest range of support to you all…. please do ask! 



Southwark Council announces an emergency 
support scheme to help families in our area 

 

 

 

 



Thinking about next academic year… dreaming of a holiday! 

Please remember that children are only at school for 190 days each year and after the events of current times 

we cannot reiterate the importance of 100% school attendance and for all children to be allowed to be at 

school every day. Any plans to remove a child from their entitlement need to be discussed first with              

Mr  Robinson and the request put in writing before a decision is communicated that would support any such 

plans. Parents/carers are not supported to book flights or make plans before the school has authorised any 

decision. Any unauthorised absence will incur a fine of £60 per parent/carer. Sorry, not our rules! 



Since half term we have been very busy        
(well until the events of 23.03.20 onwards).  

Sebastian was our first volunteer to become a London Fire 
Fighter after the Fire Brigade visited the Ledbury Estate…..    
we had ‘Bikeability’ in the playground for Year 3, the National     
Theatre residency and their performance of Hamlet as well as 
Science Week and World Book Day…. remember those           
exceptional costumes… such happy memories! 





 

 

 

 

Parent/carer consultation sessions regarding the new Sex and Relationships   
Education (SRE) curriculum that will be taught from September 2020 onwards: 
 

Whole School SRE Policy consultation session: 
Friday 1st May 8.50 a.m.  
 
Please note that this consultation is likely to go ahead via 

a Zoom Conference and email correspondence  
 
Plus additional dates: 
Term 5 we will teach Drug and Alcohol Education  - parents information session - 
Friday 27th March 9.00-9.30 a.m. 
Term 6 we will teach SRE - parents information session - Friday 13th May  9.00-
9.30 a.m.  
 

 



#CamelotSE15Creative  
Ideas to keep our children (and parents/carers) creative at this time 

Follow the creative responses on our new Twitter and Instagram pages at 
@CamelotCreates and remember to use our hashtag #CamelotSE15Creative 
when posting your comments and likes. 
 

Easter Holidays Creative Work 

The pages that follow capture many of the creative ideas that our teachers 
are offering to our pupils and families and which we believe everyone can be     

involved in at home at this time. 
Every completed creative task will be recorded —photo evidence sent to Mr 

Robinson at ht@camelot.southwark.sch.uk or posted on Twitter or Instagram 
with your child’s name. 

The children with the highest numbers of creative posts for the month of 
April will be invited to a special party in September 2020 after all the        

current events are all over—with the top ten children invited to travel to 
this party in a special limousine on the evening! 

 

 



 



 



 



 

Look out for the email sent to all parents  

and carers with our Week Two Cooking 

and Nutrition Recommendations 



 
Please look out for a Bumper     

History and Geography               
CamelotSE15Creative Activity that 
has been sent to you all and which 

asks children to be involved in 
helping us all be ready to celebrate 
the forthcoming 75th anniversary 
of VE (Victory in     Europe) Day on 

Friday 8th May 2020 



 



 


